
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS  
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ #15-011)  
DESIGN/BUILD SERVICES FOR AUTO TECHNOLOGY BUILDING 

 
SOLANO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

FAIRFIELD, CA 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Solano Community College District (District) is 
requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) for the purpose of pre-qualifying Design 
Build Entities (DBEs) for the new Auto Technology Building to be built at the College’s 
Vallejo Center. SOQ’s in response this RFQ will be received up to, but no later than: 
 

December 17, 2014 at 2:00 pm. 
  
Interested Design Build Entity firms are required to submit (1) unbound original, eight 
(8) bound copies and one (1) electronic copy of the completed SOQ in a sealed envelope 
or box identified as “RFQ #15-011 SOLANO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT- AUTO 
TECHNOLOGY BUILDING” with the Respondent's name and address clearly indicated.   
 

All Statement of Qualifications will be submitted to: 
Solano Community College District 
Attn: Laura Scott, Bond Purchaser 

360 Campus Lane, Suite 201 
Fairfield, CA 94534 

 
A Mandatory pre-submission conference will be held on December 2, 2014 beginning 
at 2:00 PM. The meeting will occur at 360 Campus Lane, Fairfield, CA, 94534, first floor 
Board Room.  A general overview of the project will be provided. 
 
By November 14, 2014 information specific to this solicitation as well as general project 
information, including reference documents listed in the RFQ, will be made available on 
the District’s website at: http://www.solano.edu/measureq/vendor.php. All questions 
should be directed to Bob Collins at rcollins@swinerton.com  
 

http://www.solano.edu/measureq/vendor.php

